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October 1, 2013

Reminder  

Annual Meeting  

Tuesday, October 

15,  

7 PM  

Wakefield Forest 

Elementary School 

Change of venue: 

please meet in the 

library 

 
Email List Re-Do  
In the process of transferring our website 

and email contact list from our old 

webmaster who was moving out of our 

neighborhood, our email contact list was 

lost.   If you wish to continue to receive 

occasional emails from our association, 

please email your name, your address, and 

obviously your preferred email address to 

our new Gmail account: 

wcwha.org@gmail.com 

 

Help!!! 

We are still desperately/eagerly looking for 

someone willing to maintain our website. 

Maybe even a tech-savvy high school 

student looking for community service 

hours? Please let me know. In the 

meantime, if you are looking for our 

languishing website, you can find it at 

http://wcwha.webs.com.  

elizsegall@aol.com 

 

New Directory Updates? 
Immediately following the Annual Meeting 

I will be updating the WCWHA directory.  

Please review your listing before then and 

let me know if it needs to be edited.  

elizsegall@aol.com 

 

Please Clean Up After Your Dog 
Many people walk in our parkland each 

day-- some with and some without 

a dog. For many while walking through the 

park this summer it has been particularly 

disturbing  to find dog feces from small 

dogs on the sidewalks and steps leading to 

the parkland.  We have a pooper scooper 

rule in the neighborhood which we are all 

supposed to follow.  Please pick up 

after your animals so we can all enjoy our 

neighborhood and the parkland. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parkland  

mailto:wcwha.org@gmail.com
http://wcwha.webs.com/


Thanks to Brian Kiviat of Ordinary Way 

and Jim Powers of Sugarbush Court for 

helping me in early August and cleaning up 

the sand on all the walkways and trimming 

the over hanging branches over the 

walkways. 

 

In early September the entire parkland 

walkway was cleared of soil, sand, and 

grass that had grown over the walkway and, 

in some places, reduced it to just a few 

inches of asphalt.  When the weather is not 

so hot, certain areas will be seeded and 

covered with straw.  Enjoy your walk - your 

annual dues at work. 

Al Meyer 

 

Trash from Parties in the Park 
On September 15 one of our neighbors 

discovered about 20 empty beer cans near 

the Bromley Court bridge. Please help us 

keep our neighborhood and our teens safe 

from illegal use of alcohol by notifying the 

police if you are aware of such activities in 

our common areas. 

 

NOVA Parking Issue 
Now that the Northern Virginia Community 

College students have returned to their fall 

classes, please keep an eye on any impact 

on our neighborhood from students parking 

beyond our designated restricted areas. If 

you begin to see students parking in front of 

your home, please note the days and times, 

take photos to document the problem, etc. 

We are willing to push the county to enlarge 

the Restricted Parking Permit District if it 

becomes necessary, but we will need your 

testimony and evidence to do so. 

 

 

 

 
 


